DUNKIN’	03/06/2023	M. REKELA JASPER

	The former Burger King location at Main Street and West Quarry Road in River Falls will become a Dunkin’ franchise that should be open by May. Property owner Bee Furlong says that the property will be partitioned into two suites, one being the new Dunkin’ location with the tenant for the other still being decided. According to Furlong, the new tenant of the space is Sahil Taneja of St. Paul, who has been a Dunkin’ franchise owner for the last three years. Both Furlong and Taneja say they believe that Dunkin’ is “much-needed” in the River Falls community.
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